
 

 

City of Salinas, Planning Department 

Thomas Wiles, Planner  

 

         January 5, 2023 

 

 

 

Re CUP 2022-057  

Thomas Wiles, 

I’m requesting a 90-day extension to CUP 2022-057 pursuant to Government Code Section 

65957 to allow for additional time to process the application.  The reason for this request is that 

I have a previously planned trip out of town that prevents me from attending the currently 

rescheduled hearing. 

Please confirm at your earliest convenience.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Edwin Norris 

Applicant 

 

 

 

cc. Jerry and Dorothy Blakeman, property owners 


